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Barbados, March 20, 2020 

 

To all our shareholders and business partners,  

First of all, we hope that this message finds you well and you are in good health in spite of the current 
circumstances affecting the entire world. 

In view of the current uncertainty, we would like to inform you about the companies’ measures in re-
sponse to the outbreak of the corona virus disease 2019 (COVID-19), commonly known as coronavirus. 

In principle our investment and the operations of the MPC Caribbean Clean Energy Fund (the Fund) are 
not directly affected yet and this includes the energy production of the Funds’ assets in Jamaica and Costa 
Rica. The assets are fully operational.  

The Executive Management is closely monitoring the situation in order to minimize any potential affec-
tions, and we are also following the guidance issued by the authorities in the countries in which we have 
operations in order to prevent the spread of the coronavirus. The Fund has put together a series of meas-
urements to protect the health and safety of its staff. 

MPC Caribbean Clean Energy Limited is committed to our shareholders and business partners to ensure 
the minimum impact to our operations.  

Some of the measures we have taken include: 

- Implementation of HSE measures and guidelines as provided by local authorities in each country; 

- If possible, staff is working from home; 

- Suspension of all non-essential travel;  

- 24/7 remote asset monitoring from our central control center. 

Furthermore, we strongly encourage everyone to follow the guidance of the World Health Organization 
(https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/advice-for-public) for basic pro-
tective measures against the new coronavirus.  

We will keep you informed of any developments in case of any situation. 

If you need further information, do not hesitate in contacting us at ir@mpc-cleanenergy.com .  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Fernando Zúñiga, Chairman of the Board 
MPC Caribbean Clean Energy Limited 
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